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7th November 2022 

Scholastic Book Fair 
 
 Dear Parents,  
 
Scholastic Book Fair is coming to our school on the Monday 7 t h November 2022 until 9t h November 2022 
which coincides with one of our parents’ evenings. I hope that is will enable to attend the Book Fair. It’s such a 

good opportunity to find books that will encourage you child sloe of reading. A home filled with books is one 
of the best ways to support your child’s growing ability to read and to succeed at school. 
 
If you are unable to attend the Scholastic Book Fair your child will have the opportunity to visit during the 
normal school day with their class teacher. During this time they will be able to explore the range of books for 
sale and complete a wish list which you will be able to order from.  

 
Payment for the Book Fair will be in cash or via the QR codes provided. Please note there will be very limited 
amount of change for cash purchases. The Book Fair will run from 330pm – 630pm on Tuesday 8 t h 
November 2022. We hope to see and your children there. 
 
 
 Yours Faithfully,  

 
T. Hinkley  
 
Headteacher 
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